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Department:
Water Affairs
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

Enquiries: Mr D Coetzee
Telephone: 041 508 9702
Reference: S4/2/1

MINISTER OF WATER AND ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS

NATIONAL ASSEMBLY: QUESTION 110 FOR WRITTEN REPLY

A draft reply to the above question asked by Mrs J F Terblanche (DA) is attached for your
consideration.
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NATIONAL ASSEMBLY

FOR WRITTEN REPLY

QUESTION NO 110

DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 09 February 2012

(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO. 01)

110. Mrs J F Terblanche (DA) to ask the Minister of Water and Environmental Affairs:

(1)

3)

Whether she has been informed that an employee of the Department of Water at
Voélvlei Dam (name furnished) has been arrested in January 2012 for possession of
illegal firearms, among other things; if not, what is the position in this regard; if so,
what are the relevant details;

whether her department intends to conduct its own investigation of the said person; if
not, why not; if so, what are the relevant details;

whether her department has suspended the said person after his arrest; if not, why
not; if so, what are the relevant details? NW121E
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No, | have not been informed that an employee of the Department has been arrested in
January 2012 for possession of illegal firearms; however officials of the Department
investigated the matter and found it to be untrue.

The Department was informed on 11 January 2012 that a member of the public
reported a case of illegal firearm possession against one of the Department’s official
who is stationed at the Voélvlei Dam with the Tulbagh South African Police Services
(SAPS) case number MAS 129/1/12. The SAPS investigated the matter and found that
the allegations were unfounded. The fire-arm in question was given in to the SAPS by
this official, on behalf of another person, to be disposed of. The employee was not
arrested.

The Department has conducted its own investigation about the allegations against the
official. The allegations were found to be untrue and the Branch Commander of the
Tulbagh SAPS confirmed this.

No. This employee will not be suspended because the allegations were found to be
untrue.
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